
From: Hutto, J. Allen <HuttoJA@scdot.org>
To: Hutto, J. AllenHuttoJA@scdot.org

Date: 5/25/2018 11:07:53 AM
Subject: Infrastructure Maintenance Trust Fund Report

Attachments: IMTF April2018 Project List.pdf

SCDOT has received a number of requests about where the new revenue from Act 40 of 2017 (the roads bill) is going. 
All funds collected from the new revenues are deposited in the Infrastructure Maintenance Trust Fund. These 
revenues are the basis for SCDOT’s 10-Year Plan to Rebuild SC’s Roads. SCDOT has a webpage where you can see how 
much has been deposited in the Trust Fund and what it is being spent on: http://www.scdot.org/inside/trustfund.
aspx.
 
The 10-Year Plan to Rebuild SC’s Roads can be found here: http://www.scdot.org/projects/ten-year-plan.aspx
 
I have attached a report with a breakdown by county, also available on the Trust Fund webpage, that shows how 
much is being spent and how many miles paved in each county.
 
Allen Hutto
SCDOT Legislative Liaison
Mobile: 803-665-2764
Office: 803-737-0593
huttoja@scdot.org
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